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The money in this charity was left by Henry Peters for the benefit of Wouldham 

residents who needed medical help. After many years of not being used, the trustees 

and the Parish Council decided to use the money to pay for transport to hospitals 

and Doctors surgeries when the cost or availability wasn't around. 

In 2020 the Charity spent £371 on transport and some food (for a struggling 

resident), in 2021 the charity spent £510 on 12 trips to local hospitals. At the end of 

the year the balance stood at £3836. 

So as you can see, there is money left and it is easy to claim, just contact me on the 

number in the parish news and I will contact the taxi drivers who are available in the 

village. 

 
Nicky Grimes - Trustee 
 


